
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 17825/24 
 
06th June 2024 
  

Deputy Joan Collins 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Collins 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.  Firstly, 

please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response.  

 

PQ 17825/24 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of patients that have been admitted to 

CHI Crumlin and have been in the hospital for 28 or more continuous days in 2023 and to-date 

in 2024, in tabular form. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 

Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Crumlin below.  
 

CHI Crumlin - Admissions with length of stay 28 days or more 
by Year 

Year No. of Patients with 
a stay of over 28 
days over this 
period 

No. of Patients from 
the first column who 
had an additional stay 
over 28 days within the 
requested time period  

2023 283 23 

2024 YTD 18th 
April 

101 1 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________  

Paul Harding  

Directorate Operations Lead 

Email: Directorate.Opsleadcdc@childrenshealthireland.ie 
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